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                            Technical Director's Report - June 
 
ODP Update: 

• The East Region ODP Tournament was held June 8th-10th 
• Thanks to Kirkwood for hosting the Boys tournament.  Rider University in New Jersey 

hosted the Girls tournament.  Fields were in great shape.  
• DYSA fielded 3 Girls teams and 4 Boys teams this year 
• Overall, our teams were competitive, we won some games, lost some, and tied a few 

There was a pattern to the goals our teams conceded.  Though much of our training throughout 
the year was focused on playing out of the back, we made mistakes and were punished on counter 
attacks. 
 
On the bright side, our teams showed a lot of courage attempting to play the game properly and 
several players are on the radar of the Regional Staff. 
The ID Camps are coming up in mid-July and I will update you on who was selected for Regional 
Pools in August. 
 
Coaching Education: 
 
I hope to get to the point where each club in the state is hosting a Grassroots Course for their 
coaches each year.  Please look at your calendar so that we can start working toward that. 
 


